	


[image: ]
[image: ]
 
Staff briefing – 
1 November 2020

Flourish – Service Update 
Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to advise of Livability’s decision to close Flourish from 4pm on Wednesday 4th November 2020. This decision has been reached having taken into account the UK Government’s nationwide lockdown in England

This was not an easy decision for Livability to take but I hope, given the current COVID-19 situation you understand why it was necessary.

We are writing to the people supported and their relatives to advise them of our decision and we will be speaking to people in the coming days to ascertain if we can offer an alternative home based service for some people.

Livability intends to ensure all Flourish staff members are re-deployed either in our existing services or to provide support for the people who attend Flourish in their home environment or electronically. Your line manager will advise you of this in due course.

Please let me thank you for the great work you do at Flourish and for your continued support, particularly at this time of significant change


Yours sincerely,             
Jane Percy
[bookmark: _GoBack]Executive  Director of Operations
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